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Minutes of the meeting held on 7.10.99 to review the
progress of implementation of TSP has been circulated to all the
sectoral departments concemned for necessary follow up action on
the points concerning to their sector (s), but none of the department
has vyet 'sent any action taken report. We may, therefore, issue a
reminder to all the departments concerned to furnish the action
taken report immediately so that the same can be consolidated and
reviewed at the next review meeting. A draft letter is placed below
for approval please
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